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Comments: To whom it may concern. I would like to comment on keeping the Great Burn area open to

snowmobiling. I have lived in the Missoula area since 1990. For many years we were able to ride the Surveyor

and Kidd lake area. This is some of the best snowmobiling in Montana. Since this area has historically been open

to over the snow vehicles I believe that it should stay that way. The best part of over the snow vehicles is that

they do no harm. The best part is once the snow melts our tracks leave as well. Snowmobiling provides a

noticeable increase to the local economy. We all have to fuel up, eat and stay in the nearby towns. I have ridden

up in these places and have never seen any wildlife in the area. They  all migrate to lower areas in the winter

time. Once they migrate back up our tracks are gone. I appreciate your time and diligence in this matter. 

Thank you 


